
 
 

Item 8.e:Annex A(ii) 1 24 April 2019 
 

BLOODHOUND CLUB  
 
‘Both the ABB and Bloodhound Club agree that there is no advantage of reintroducing these 
nominations, and there is no need for this change in the rules I(D). 
 
The Bloodhound Club remains in favour of the second in Intermediate also being qualified to 
enter Senior, and that a restricted hound should  
be allowed to compete on a leash, and be disqualified it if the lead is  
dropped, as in other stakes. However, there has been little progress on agreeing the procedure 
suggested at the Review meeting at the Kenel Club over four years ago. it is better that no 
changes to the current rules are proposed or implemented at the Council meeting, and it is 
better to delay this until the changes can be made that encourage the next  
generation.’ 

 


